R- 289

REPORTS

DATE:




IR 2B

Chevron
Matthew P. Hudson Abandonment Business
Remediation Project Unit
Manager Chevron Environmental

Management Company
11111 S Wilcrest Dr
Room N2104A
Houston, TX 77009

Tel 281 561 3466

Fax 281 561 3841

March 6, 2007 RE@EW@E@CW

Mr. Wayne Price T
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division ot

1220 So. St. Francis Drive MAR 07 2007
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Qil Conservation Division

Subject: 2006 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report Environmental Bur cau
Cooper-Jal Unit South Injection Station, Lea County, New Mexico
OGRID No. 4323

Dear Mr. Price:

Please find enclosed one copy of the above-referenced report. This report provides information and
details on the groundwater monitoring activities completed by Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA)
during 2006.

Should you have any questions concerning this report or the on-going work, please call myself at (281)
561-3466 or Luke Markham with CRA at (432) 686-0086.

Sincerely,
Matthew P. Hudson

Enclosure

cc. Patricia Caperton, NMOCD (electronic copy)
Luke Markham, CRA (cover letter only)




